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Signify Australia - 15 April 2025 

We are pleased to inform you that we are moving to our brand new 14,000m2 facility in May 2025. 

 After the integrating our offer brands Philips and Pierlite under one roof in 2023 we have outgrown 
our current home and are looking forward to moving into the Moorebank Intermodal Precinct. 
We’re not just increasing our footprint but substantially improving our supply chain and 
sustainability performance as well. 

• Residing in the precinct will move over 2,500 container truck deliveries to us to rail annually, 
reducing inbound lead time and removing congestion on our roads. 

• The precinct will have the capacity to generate 60MWh/ year of renewable energy, further 
reducing our impact on our common planet. 

• Our R&D for Philips Dynalite, Pierlite and our Nata Certified Laboratory will come together 
with our manufacturing lines for 3D printed luminaires, and Dynalite manufacturing SMT 
lines. 

Being just under 10km from our current facility in Padstow means we keep our great supply chain 
team together, delivering industry leading support. 

Important Note:   

Our Philips and Pierlite Brand products supply will be disrupted between 16-23 May, as we move 
all stock from Padstow to Moorebank. We will be unable to ship product externally during this 
time but will still be able to receive orders. 

The final day for order receipt and delivery is Thursday 15 May 2025, with first orders shipped 
on Monday 26 May 2025. Philips Dynalite and Philips consumer products are not expected to be 
impacted in this period. 

 Western Australia will continue services from Malaga without disruption.    

 To ensure we can keep your business moving:   

Please ensure you place orders in well advance for delivery before 16 May, this way we can get up 
and running quicker, and get back to full services in the week following the move. 

Please speak to your key account managers if you have any concerns and stay connected over 
the coming weeks for more updates. 


